
 
Puhinui School 

 

Dear Parents/ Caregivers, 
 
Kia ora and welcome to Puhinui School!  
 
On Friday the 1st of February at 9:10 a.m. we will be holding a Mihi 
Whakatau to welcome our new students who have started at 
Puhinui School this year.  
 
One of these students is your child, we would like to invite you to 
attend this event.   
 
The Mihi Whakatau will be held in our school auditorium and we ask 
that if you are attending that you arrive at school by 9 a.m. and meet 
in the staffroom. A staff member will brief you there. New students 
will meet you by the auditorium shortly before we begin the Mihi 
Whakatau.  You will enter the auditorium with our new students as a 
group accompanied by a teacher. 
 
Please indicate on the form below the numbers attending. Please 
return the form to the school office before Friday. This will be 
followed by light refreshments in the staffroom.   
 
Kind regards, 
 
Mark Elder 
PRINCIPAL 
"---------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Mihi Whakatau (welcoming) on Friday 1st February 
 
I will be attending the Mihi Whakatau. 
 
My child is _____________________ of  Room ________. 
 
Numbers attending    _____________.  


